
WARNING
Thetford Town School District 

Annual Meeting 
March 1, 2025 

 

The legal voters of the School District of Thetford, in the County of Orange and State of Vermont are 
hereby notified and warned to meet at Thetford Elementary School, in the Town of Thetford, on 
Saturday, March 1, 2025, immediately following the Town Meeting, to transact the following business: 

ARTICLE I: To hear and act upon the reports of the school directors. 
 
ARTICLE II: To see if the voters of the Thetford Town School District will authorize the Board of 
School Directors to borrow money in anticipation of revenues for school expenses. 
 
ARTICLE III: To transact any other business which may legally come before the meeting. 
 
Following adjournment of the annual meeting, the board will hold a public hearing on Article IV 
(proposed FY 2026 school budget) which will be voted by Australian ballot on Tuesday, March 4, 2025, 
beginning at 8:00 a.m. and closing at 7:00 p.m., at the Thetford Town Hall. 
 
ARTICLE IV: Shall the voters of the school district approve the school board to expend $10,425,193.45 
which is the amount the school board has determined to be necessary for the ensuing fiscal year? The 
Town of Thetford School District estimates that this proposed budget, if approved, will result in per pupil 
education spending of $18,660.00, which is 3% higher than per pupil education spending for the current 
year. 
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Dated: January__, 2025 
Posted and filed at the Town Clerk's Office:  
Thetford Center, VT 05075 

ATTEST:    

Tracy Borst, Clerk 
 


